State of Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities

Open House

for
Steese Highway/Johansen Expressway Area
Traffic Improvements (GO BOND)
Project No. 61422
During the 2008 election voters approved the General Obligation Bond.  One of the projects in the Bond is to construct traffic and pedestrian improvements in the rapidly developing commercial area in northeast Fairbanks.  The goal of this project is to relieve congestion and improve safety in the study area (see map).
We are working on a draft Traffic Study and we would like your input.  Some of our ideas include new pedestrian facilities, signalized intersections, roundabouts, a continuous flow intersection, interchanges, flyovers, turn lanes, road extensions, railroad crossings, Old Steese Highway realignment, and a one-way circulation route.  These can be viewed online at: http://dot.alaska.gov/nreg/steese-johansen.
Once the Traffic Study is finalized we’ll begin working on preliminary engineering and environmental studies, as well as soliciting more public comments on the project.
Come see us at Fred Meyer’s and let’s talk.
Fred Meyer
Furniture Department

930 Old Steese Highway
Wednesday, November 4, 2009
4 to 7 p.m.

If you are a person with a disability who may need special accommodations in order to participate, please contact DOT&PF as soon as possible.  To correspond by text telephone (TDD), please call (907) 451-2363.

This public notice is intended to meet the requirements of the following rules: Executive Order 11990 Protection of Wetlands, and Executive Order 11593 Protection and Enhancement of the Cultural Environment.
For more information about this project, please contact:

Al Beck, P.E., Engineering Manager

Department of Transportation and Public Facilities

2301 Peger Road

Fairbanks, AK  99709-5316
Telephone: (907) 451-5359

E-mail: albert.beck@alaska.gov
Our thanks to Fred Meyer for hosting this Open House.
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